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I would like to lodge a submission in regards to the current $38million plan to upgrade the Bondi 

Pavilion in NSW. 

The $38 million upgrade does not retain the Bondi Pavilion space as a public recreation space, in line 

with its dedicated purpose under the Crown Lands Act, and will result in significantly less space for 

community. 

Current plans for the Bondi Pavilion shift the purpose of the building from a community building for 

public recreation to a commercial precinct, this is not consistent with the purpose of Crown Land. 
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